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 Bloomsbury 

Conservation Area 

Advisory 

Committee - Hugh 

Cullum

COMMNT2015/0776/L 21/03/2015  11:34:00 The banner is very damaging to the appearance of the building and the conservation area. It is VERY 

large and VERY brightly coloured. The BCAAC strongly object to this unnescesary blight on the 

otherwise appropriate and sensitive building.

BCAAC

61B Judd Street

WC1H 9QT
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